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Navigating the New Ban on Salary Disclosure Webinar Well Received 

 
 

New York, N.Y., - June 2017 - Becker LLC recently produced and broadcasted the webinar: “Navigating 

the New Ban on Salary Disclosure - A Primer for Staffing Companies.”  The webinar outlined the purpose and 

status of the myriad of adopted and proposed laws and regulations regarding salary disclosures during 

the interview process and detailed the practical implications and suggested best practices related to these 

new legal requirements. 

“We are thrilled with the attendance and overwhelming response to the webinar,” said Martin Borosko, 

Co-Chair of the Firm’s Staffing Group and webinar panelist.  Brian Curtis, webinar panelist and Staffing 

Group member, added: “We felt that it was important to directly inform company owners about the wave 

of state and local laws and regulations that will directly impact the staffing industry.”  Timothy Szuhaj,   

Staffing Group Co-Chair and webinar moderator added: “Using this medium has increasingly become 

part of the Firm’s continuing effort to provide thought leadership and best practices for the Staffing Industry.” 

The complete presentation is accessible on our website: bmstaffing.com/webinar 

* * * * * * 
 
 
About Becker LLC 
 

Becker is a premier mid-market firm recognized as a leader in the staffing industry. The firm provides forward thinking, mission-

critical advice to staffing industry entrepreneurs and management on high stakes, complex legal matters as well as day-to-day 

matters and long-terms plans. The firm serves as general counsel to the Mid-Atlantic Staffing Association and is a member of 

both the New York Staffing Association and New Jersey Staffing Association. For more information, visit www.bmstaffing.com. 
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